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Kagoshima Prefecture Covid-19 Patient Information 

              

             Continually updated with collated data from  

Kagoshima Prefectural Government and Kagoshima City 

 

 

Kagoshima Prefectural Government and Kagoshima City have jointly announced that they 

confirmed no new cases of Covid-19 patient on 2nd December. 


